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STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
BOARD OF EXAMINERS OF PSYCHOLOGISTS 

MINUTES OF MEETING NO. 348 
 
Meeting Number 348 of the Board of Examiners of Psychologists was held on Monday, December 
12, 2022. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Howard Oakes, Jr., PsyD - Chairman 
     Anthony Campagna, PhD 
     Nancy Horn, PhD 
     Stacey Serrano, Esq. 
 

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:  Joy Gary, Esq.  
 
 
ALSO PRESENT   Stacy Schulman, Hearing Officer 
     Dianne Bertucio, Interim Hearing Officer 
     Chris Andresen, DPH 
     Stephen Carragher, DPH 
     Judith Bailey, DPH 
 
Guest:     Mary Alice Moore Leonhardt, Esq.  
 
 

 
The meeting was called to order at 8.32 a.m. via Microsoft TEAMS. 
 
I. MINUTES 

The Board unanimously approved the minutes of the meeting for September 12, 2022, upon 
motion by Dr. Campagna, seconded by Dr. Horn.   

 
II.  OPEN FORUM 
 
 There was no new business.  
 

III. NEW BUSINESS 
 

A. Schedule 2023 meeting dates 
 
The Board discussed and agreed upon the 2023 meeting dates which will be: 
 
January 9, 2023 
June 12, 2023 
September 11, 2023  
December 11, 2023  
 
The meetings will begin at 8:30 a.m.  
 

B. License Reinstatement Application 
Kelly DeMartini, Ph.D. 
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Presented by Judith Bailey, License and Applications Analyst, Practitioner Licensing 

and Investigations Section 

A motion was made by Dr. Campagna to reinstate the license of Dr. DeMartini, 

seconded by Dr. Horn.  The Board unanimously agreed.   

C. The Board discussed the interstate licensure compact.  Chris Andresen explained that 

the compacts allow for licensed professions to practice in other states without having to 

go through the full license process in that state.  DPH reviewed multiple compact 

agreements and decided to pursue compact agreements for physicians and 

psychologists.  There are different requirements and paths for both practices.  Currently 

there are 34 jurisdictions that have compact agreements.  Since the compact agreement 

became available, 61 psychologists have enrolled.  Dr. Oakes suggested that Janet 

Pepin speak at the June meeting to provide an update to the Board.  

 
IV. Adjourn 

As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:46 a.m. 
 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Howard Oakes, Jr., PsyD., Chairman 
Connecticut Board of Examiners of Psychologists 

 


